
 

 

 

NOTICE: 

Steward Health Choice Arizona  

Formulary Changes 

Changes to Prior Authorization requirements: 

Effective 3/6/19, Steward Health Choice Arizona is removing the Prior Authorization requirement 

for Truvada.   

 

Formulary additions: 

Effective 3/1/19, Rosuvastatin is covered by Steward Health Choice Arizona.  Prior Authorization is 

not required.  A Quantity Limit of 1 tablet per day applies. 

Effective 5/1/19, Steglatro and Segluromet will be covered by Steward Health Choice Arizona. Prior 

Authorization is required.  

 

Formulary deletions:  

Effective 5/1/19, Invokana and Invokamet will be removed from the Steward Health Choice Arizona 

formulary.  

 

 

Questions may be directed to the Steward Health Choice Pharmacy Services department at (800) 

322-8670.  

 


